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Welcome
Graceto

AdventureLand Opportunities to Serve
Grace family, we are recruiting for our 2023-24 
AdventureLand Sunday morning team. We sure could use 
your help! Your commitment would be from September 3rd, 
2023 through May 26th, 2024. You would serve our parents 
and children for less than an hour a week.

Prayerfully consider joining our team and sharing in the 
excitement of seeing God move in the hearts and lives of 
our precious children!

AWANA Volunteers Needed
AWANA is an exciting program designed to equip children 
to know and love God more by studying, memorizing, and 
learning how to apply His Word to their lives. Our Grace 
Community Church AWANA Clubs are for children who 
are four years old through 5th grade. Our AWANA clubs 
will meet Thursday evenings from September 14th through 
November 16th.

We need lots of volunteers to serve during AWANA clubs. 
Please prayerfully consider joining this strategic ministry. To 
volunteer, please use our QR code.

AWANA registration will open on August 15th.

Thursdays
6:30–8:30 pm

Ministry to the Elderly
The “Ministry To The Elderly” children’s music group will 
practice this fall here at the church in Aposento Alto 
beginning Friday, August 4th from 3:00–4:00 pm. We will 
meet the first three Fridays of each month for practice and 
rotate taking the worship music either to Heartis Assisted 
Living or Bethesda Gardens once a month. If your children 
are interested, please join us for some fun worship! Teenage 
or adult volunteers are encouraged to help. Email or text 
Tina at tina@ifreeman.com or 817-929-4537.

Fridays
3:00–4:00 pm

gracearlington.com/
elderly
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To learn more, 
connect, or 
give, scan the 
QR code!

International Sunday is Coming!
To glorify God and celebrate the many cultures at Grace, 
International Sunday this year will be on October 15th, and 
we want EVERY country represented at Grace represented 
at the World Fair. If you’ve received an email about it, then 
you’re already on the list, but if you haven’t, text Anna at 
817-240-3025 to receive more information.

October 15th
After both services

Grace Girls
The Grace Girls began volunteering with Arlington Resale at 
the corner of I-20 and Little Rd in 2009. As we volunteer, we 
are helping to save the lives of babies through their support 
of Metroplex Women’s Clinic. We would love for you to join 
us. We meet on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month, 
beginning with a sack lunch fellowship in the breakroom at 
12:30 pm. Then, join in as we hang clothes and stock shelves. 
Contact Donna Warren at 817-323-9879.

August 10th
11:30 am–1:30 pm

YAH Game Day
Young at Heart Ladies (50+), join us for a Game Day on 
Thursday, August 10th from 11:30 am–1:30 pm in the Life 
Center Gym. We are looking forward to a time of sweet 
fellowship, encouragement, and lots of laughter. Bring your 
favorite finger food or snack to share and be sure to invite 
a friend. Please RSVP at gracearlington.com/women, to 
Joy Nelson at 214-734-7666, or to Kathy McCandless at 
krazymac13@gmail.com.

gracearlington.com/
women

Free Mulch!
We have a big pile of mulch that is free for the taking out 
by our garden area! Bring your truck and load up. There is a 
pitchfork available to use.

Mexico Service Trip
Hosea Randria will be leading a team to Mexico from August 
10th-13th. We will serve one of the local communities by 
making dinner, giving out school supplies, painting a church, 
and building a swing set. Sign up here by scanning the QR 
code.

August 10th-13th


